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 We object to the development proposed for Brooklands farm for the following reasons, infrastructure in whistable 
is not able to cope with amount of building work that is proposed there are insufficent schools, doctors and the 
sewage system cannot cope with more waste . Also we are loosing all the green spaces in Whitstable which will end 
up merging with Herne Bay and Canterbury if the building work propsed is carried out. 
 
Yours Graham and Jan Jenks 
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